Catshill Village Surgery Flu & COVID Vaccination plans – September 2023

It’s time to prepare for flu season and as you may know through recent news and social media coverage, GP practices will be offering both flu and COVID vaccines commencing September.  We currently have planned clinics arranged which will be held at Catshill Village Surgery however the times and dates are still to be settled as we await confirmation of vaccine delivery.  Please note we will be contacting all eligible patients in due course and hope to have you vaccinated over the coming weeks. 

Once we have arranged your appointment, please be sure to attend on time, with your arms easily accessible to keep the clinics moving to schedule.  If for any reason you are unable to attend your appointment, please let the practice know as soon as possible so that your slot can be offered to another patient. 
Nasal flu available for children over the age of two. 

